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Brothers and Sisters of UWUA Local 609,

You are not alone as you continue your pursuit of justice for fair wages,
benefits and safe working conditions from your employer. Too often our
employers look at us as a number or a marginalized metric for liability, rather than
looking at us as a valued asset that makes their business the success that it is.
During these times it can become difficult to stay the course and keep fighting for
justice. We at Locals 132, 483 and 522 stand with you in Solidarity.

Your quest for a fair and just contract is on our minds and in our hearts. You are all
doing the right thing demanding that your employer respect the hard work you do
day in and day out. In order to get that respect, please call NPL at (541)
690-1845. You provide an essential service in helping delivering a much needed
energy source to various communities in which you serve. The work that you
provide is extremely valuable, and it should be revered as such.

Your bravery to stand up to the bosses who would rather disrespect and cast you
aside is not lost on us. Your courage to stand together for an honest day’s pay for
an honest day’s work is incredibly inspiring. Your commitment to stand in
solidarity like Union brothers and sisters gives us all hope. Finally, your resilience
to ultimately do whatever it takes to better provide for your families is a steadfast
reminder to us all that this is the reason why we are Union, and why we are the
UWUA. Please Contact NPL today and let them know Local 609 deserves a
fair contract at (541) 690-1845.

In Solidarity We Stand, and Shall Ultimately Remain,
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